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We would like to express our appreciation for using our products. 

 

Recently, many products labeled as Nikki despite it is not manufactured by us and 

many imitation products in fake packaging (hereinafter referred to as “imitation 

products”) are appeared on the market mostly in China. 

These imitation products are difficult to distinguish from genuine products only by 

appearance. 

And not only the specifications and performance are differed from genuine one but 

also quality and safety are inferior, so there is a possibility that performance defects 

or accidents are occurred. 

 

We strongly recommend that our products are purchased from trusted and 

authorized distributors so that you can use Nikki products with confidence. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 

 

〈Attention〉 

We are not responsible for any defects or damage based on using imitation products 

by customers. 

In addition, we are unable to do any jobs including authenticity investigations for 

the products that is purchased from non-authorized distributors. 

Your understanding for this matter will be highly appreciated. 

 

 

 


